
Delegation Request 

 

Hi Jake, 

Thank you for reaching out. 

 

I would like to attend the Electoral Areas meeting on Monday morning, at 10 a.m., and 
update the Directors on the status of the Hornby/Denman application to Connecting 
B.C., regarding internet service on the islands. 

 

Russell Dyson has spoken to the administrators of the program, Northern Development 
Initiative Trust, on our behalf, and I would like to bring this discussion forward and ask 
for support from the CVRD Directors.  

 

Thank you for including us in the agenda, I will send a brief power point to you, prior to 
the meeting. 

Best, 

Karen Ross 

 

 


